
Mayor's Small Business Roundtable

Dear Business Owner,

If you weren't able to join us for the Mayor's Roundtable meeting on July 17th, we have
scheduled another date!  . 

This is an opportunity to talk with Mayor Fuller about what's happening in our business
community, about issues businesses are dealing with, and how we can help local
businesses.

Join Mayor Fuller
Thursday, August 8th
8:00 a.m. - 9:00 a.m.

Newton City Hall, Mayor's Office

Space is limited so please click here or below to RSVP.

RSVP HERE
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